
 
 
 

Register for the Jr. Rampage 
Round Up by May 6, 2011 

For all your Jr. Rampage information and updates                           Page 1 of 2 
visit the SAYHA website often at: 
www.sanantonioyouthhockey.com 

 
 

Jr. Rampage Round Up Registration 
Important Information & Instructions 

 
The San Antonio Youth Hockey Association (SAYHA) Jr. Rampage will host a Round 
Up on May 9th and May 15th.  The purpose of the event is for all hockey players 
considering or interested in trying out for the Jr. Rampage in August to come skate with 
the Jr. Rampage coaches.  While the players are getting some great instruction on the 
ice several Jr. Rampage Board members will host a parent meeting to update everyone 
on the upcoming season.  We’ll also answer any questions from parents that may be 
new to travel hockey. 
 
If your player participates in the Round Up it does not guarantee a position on a Jr. 
Rampage team, nor does it commit you to any fees, tryouts, etc.  We highly encourage 
all players that are interested in playing for the Jr. Rampage during the 2011-2012 
season to participate. 
 
Round Up Schedule: 
Monday May 9, 2011 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm – Birth Years 1999 & 2000 
Monday May 9, 2011 7:45 pm to 8:45 pm – Birth Years 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996 
Sunday May 15, 2011 3:45 pm to 4:45 pm – Birth Years 2001, 2002, 2003 
Sunday May 15, 2011 7:30 pm to 8:30 pm – Birth Years 1997 & 1998 
 
What you should know: 
 

 Players must participate in the session specific to their birth year, no exceptions. 
 If your player is a birth year 1993-2000 and intends to try out for a goalie position 

they must attend the Round Up as a goalie. 
 All players are required to complete the registration form and return it along with 

their USA Hockey proof of registration via email to 
vicepresident@sanantonioyouthhockey.com by May 6, 2011. 

 If you register with USA Hockey after April 1, 2011; that registration is valid until 
August 31, 2012.  This will cover summer pond hockey sessions, USA Hockey 
tournaments, Jr. Rampage tryout sessions, Jr. Rampage 2011-2012 season and 
other Jr. Rampage events. 

 The USA Hockey registration fee is $36 but there are no other fees for the Jr. 
Rampage Round Up.  Details on how to register with USA Hockey are below. 

 USA Hockey requires payment by credit card, debit card or Visa gift card. 
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 If you played for the Jr. Rampage during the 2010-2011 season your USA 
Hockey registration forms turned in last summer are on file with SAYHA .... no 
need for a new USA Hockey registration yet unless you'd like to get a jump start 
for next season. 

 When you register with USA Hockey you will receive a confirmation number via 
email.  Save the confirmation email you receive from USA Hockey and forward 
the email to our SAYHA Registrar at vicepresident@sanantonioyouthhockey.com. 

 All players should bring a dark and a light jersey. 
 All players should bring their own water bottle. 
 Need a computer? Try your local library or school. 
 An e-mail address is required. There are free e-mail services available through 

Yahoo and Google. 
 
Register with USA Hockey for numerous benefits: 
  
You can get a jump start and register with USA Hockey now!  This registration is valid 
through August 31, 2012!  It also will cover you for the Jr. Rampage Round Up and 
Pond Hockey sessions this summer.  It is an online process and you will be charged 
$36.  There are plenty of benefits; you can review a detailed list with the link below.  My 
son’s favorite is the monthly USA Hockey magazine he gets!  If you do register please 
send a copy of your registration confirmation email to 
vicepresident@sanantonioyouthhockey.com.  If you have questions please call Lisa at 
715-574-8894. 
  
To register with USA Hockey: 
https://www.usahockeyregistration.com/login_input.action 
  
For a complete list of registration benefits: 
https://www.usahockeyregistration.com/images/Benefits.pdf 
 
 
We’re looking forward to seeing some familiar faces and meeting all the new parents 
and players. 
 
Contact our SAYHA Registrar, Lisa M. True, with any questions.  Her cell phone and 
email are: 715-574-8894 vicepresident@sanantonioyouthhockey.com 


